
14th October 2020. 
 
 
Dear Parent, 
 
 
We are now safely able to offer years 5 and 6 a hot dinner option.  This will commence after 
half term, from Monday 2nd November. 
 
Meals are £2.00 per day, £10.00 per week, payable in advance on a Monday.  If your child is 
entitled to free school meals, there is no charge.  
 
 If your child currently brings a packed lunch, but would prefer to have a school meal, please 
complete the slip below and return to the school office before Tuesday 20th October, this 
will then give the kitchen enough time to order the extra food needed. 
 
Many thanks, 
 
 
 
Mrs. Galloway, 
Head Teacher.  
 

 
 
My child _______________________________________________________Class _______ 
 
 
Would like a school meal from Monday 2nd November at a cost of £10.00 per week.     
 
Would like a school meal and is entitled to free school meals.                  
 
 
Signed ________________________________________ Date ____________________                         
 
 
 
   

 

 


